
OCTOBER 2012 BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

OCTOBER 15,2012 

PRESENT: Vanover, M. Smith, C. Moore, E. Palache, G. Fry, J. Hassler, D. Schuster, J. Grau, G. 

Panagiotou, T. Murphy, Pangrac, B. Smith, W. Fox, H. Schnell, J. Jedlicka, Derrick Cope, C. 

Jackson 

Began: 8:41pm 

President: Jeff Grau- 

In-house wrap up: Thanks to Wayne and Scott for being accommodating for the reschedules 

from rain.  

Academy seemed better this season. So far all positive feedback. Procoaches were pleased with 

the participation of the NR Coaches.  

Online Registration is already open for Spring Season. In person registration  at library is 

scheduled for Feb. 2 and 16th. 10-2 pm. Will also be in Parks and Rec newsletter. Registration 

will end on March 17. Games  teams begin 4/13/13 and end on 5/18/13. Picnic will be on 

5/18/13.  

Should we not schedule the U8 on April 20 and 27 for Communion? 

Tots ended last week.  

Had some issues with parents sitting on the same side with the players. Need to remind 

Referees to remind them to sit on the other side.  

Fundraiser. Out of 2000 tickets ... we sold 193. Chevy will be at Root Rd. on the 20th.  

November 2nd. Friday night travel training begins. 7-8 pm slot is full. 30 spots left on the 8-

9pm.  

OYSAN nomination for Admin of the year is Jeff Hassler. 

Volunteer of the Year is Debi Schuster 

Coach of the year Bruce Asp 

 

 



VP: George P.-  

ELECTIONS- Nomination Committee 

President: current (Jeff Grau) is planning on continuing the position. No other nominations 

were submitted. 

Treasurer: current( Jeff Jedlicka) plans on continuing the position. No other nominations.  

Registrar: current( Cindy Jackson) plans on continuing. No other nominations.  

DOC for in-house: current ( S. Pangrac) Will not be continuing the position. Nominated Troy 

Murphy. Troy accepted nomination.  

PR: current ( B. Smith) will not be continuing the position. Nominated Derrick Cope. Derrick 

accepted.  

Contact George with questions for the survey!!!! 

Ball drive collected 84 balls . All schools were given the balls !!! 

Field Day is October 27th at 9am.  We will be doing Root and the Schools. Troy , Jeff and Pat to 

meet regarding the field improvements. Troy had additional info from another Company.  

Tournament : George . Vote taken and approved by all to have another tournament. 

We will be International this year so that teams from Canada etc can participate and have 

additional teams.   

AASL Rep: D.Schuster- Final meeting Nov. 5. Had U11 and U12 teams placed. 

Webmaster/Girls travel Dir: Jeff Hassler 

2 teams moved up in division. We received a discount for so many teams registering in the 

Brunswick Tournament from NR.  

Boys Travel Director: Greg Fry-  

(2)A teams at top of bracket 

(2) A teams in mid of bracket 

B brackets are coming along as well 

Player Dev. met tonight. 



DOC: Everett Palache- 

 

Spent times on fields watching players and Coaches. Coaches were emailed info as to what they 

should b e doing . Better relationships with Coaches were developed.  

Single Carding for players is coming in 2013. It will be across the board.  

Boys Technical Dir.: Chris Moore- Goalie training was a success. Maybe open a quad from 8-9 

pm on Fridays at the Force to continue? 

Apparel: Marcie Smith- No report 

Registrar: Cindy Jackson- No report 

Secretary: Judy Vanover- No report 

Treasurer: Jeff Jedlicka- No report 

Concessions/Fundraising: Holly Schnell-Chevy Stuff. T-shirts can be used for those teams going 

indoors this season.  

Commissioner: Wayne Fox- Certification Clinic. Will be checking into the Senior Center as 

location.  

Academy Dir:- Scott Pangrac- Referees ages were too close to the games they were working.  

Adjourned at 10:32 pm 

 

  


